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Town of Pineville
Lowry Street Turning Lane Improvements

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the Town of Pineville, N.C. at Town Hall, 505 Main Street, Pineville, NC 28134 until 9:30 a.m. on Friday, May 5, 2023, for the Lowry Street Turning Lane Improvements. The bids will thereafter be publicly opened and read aloud in the Council Chambers of Town Hall. The Town will hold a pre-bid meeting for interested bidders on Tuesday April 25, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. on site at 123 Lowry Street, Pineville NC (attendance is not mandatory).

Scope of Work: Lane addition with full depth asphalt pavement, storm drainage installation, sidewalk and curb ramp installations, incidental grading, water meter and fire hydrant relocations, miscellaneous asphalt/concrete repairs, and traffic signal system installation/reconfiguration.  

Contract Documents and Plans: Complete plans, specifications, and contract documents are available in electronic or printed form at Duncan Parnell via their bid room http://www.dpibidroom.com. Registration with Duncan Parnell is required to obtain the bid documents. A NON-REFUNDABLE FEE plus tax is charged for a printed set.  Only those buying full sets from Duncan Parnell via their bid room will be notified of any issued addenda.

Registration with Duncan Parnell is required to obtain the bid documents. Neither OWNER nor ENGINEER will be responsible for copies of the Bidding Documents obtained from sources other than from Duncan Parnell. If you need any assistance ordering or getting registered on http://www.dpibidroom.com please contact: Michaela Bruinius at Michaela.bruinius@duncan-parnell.com or (704) 526-1856.

The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals.
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